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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA 
REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF CIDI, TO CONSIDER THE DRAFT RESOLUTION 

“CONVOCATION OF THE TWELFTH REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON PORTS”
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC 
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA 229


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of addressing the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) with respect to the matter of the presentation that Mr. Gonzalo Mórtola, Comptroller of the General Ports Administration (AGP) of Argentina (Port of Buenos Aires) and Chair of the Inter-American Committee on Ports (CIP) of the OAS, is to give at the next regular meeting of CIDI on September 26, 2019.


In that regard, the Permanent Mission respectfully submits a revised version of the draft resolution “Convocation of the Twelfth Regular Meeting of the Inter-American Committee on Ports” for its inclusion on the order of business.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reassure the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 24, 2019

To the Chair of CIDI

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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